
 
 
 

2023 Scholarship Application 
 

 
This $500.00 scholarship is offered to a Minnetonka High School graduating senior 
who has volunteered and/or supported the ICA Food Shelf and will be attending a post-
secondary educational institution beginning in the fall of 2023. 
 
 
To apply for this scholarship, submit the following two items: 
 

1. An application letter written by the student that includes the following information: 
 
a. A description of your volunteer experience: 

a. Any volunteer activities either at the food shelf or off-site that benefitted 
the food shelf qualifies.  Examples include, but not limited to:   

i. Volunteering at the food shelf 
ii. Running a food/fund drive 
iii. Participating in bagging for tips or any other ICA event 

 
b. An explanation of how your participation helped you develop as an individual 
c. A description of your post-secondary education plans 

   
2. A letter of recommendation from an adult familiar with your ICA participation 

 
 
Please submit your application to Michele Johnson at 
michele.johnson@minnetonkaschools.org, in the Minnetonka High School Counseling 
Office by Friday, April 21st, 2023.   
 
Any questions, please contact Rebecca MacKenzie, rebecca@icafoodshelf.org. 
 
 

 
12990 St. David’s Road, Minnetonka, MN 55305 

(952) 279-0282 
www.icafoodshelf.org 
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